Q ‘\Q ICANN Security and Stability

Advisory Committee

28 May 2024

Subject: SAC2024-05 SSAC New Member Appointments

The purpose of this letter is to propose the appointment of a new member to the Security and
Stability Advisory Committee (SSAC). This request is the result of ongoing new member
evaluations conducted by the SSAC Membership Committee and approved by the SSAC.

The SSAC respectfully requests that the Board appoint Hadia Elminiawi to the SSAC for a term
beginning immediately upon approval of the Board and ending on 31 December 2026.

Ram Mohan
Chair, ICANN Security and Stability Committee



